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Dear parents, 
 
 

Greetings to you! 
 
 

We will be hosting the Annual Sports Day on the December 20, 2018. Accordingly, practice 

sessions are on in school and the children and teachers are busy with perfecting their 

performances. An official invite along with the Annual school report will be sent to each of you.  

 

The programme details are as follows: 

Venue : Marena Sports Complex, Attavar, Mangalore. 

Grade 5 to 10: 8.30am to 12.00 noon  &  Nursery to Gr 4: 3.30pm to 6.00pm 

 

December 22, 2018 will be a last working day for this term. The winter break begins from                                 

December 24, 2018 and school will reopen on January 03, 2018.  Attendance on both the 

closing day and reopening day is compulsory.    
 

The Management and staff of Manipal School join me as I wish you and your family                       

a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!   

 
Thanking you, 
 
For Manipal School 
 

 

 
Principal  
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 


